Notice of Public Hearing on the Consideration of an Off Road Vehicle Ordinance

Notice of Public Hearing on the consideration of an Off Road Vehicle Ordinance (ORV) in Allegan County,
Michigan pursuant to and in accordance with Part 811 of the Michigan Natural Resources and Environmental
Protection Act 451 of 1994, as amended, being MCL 324.81131, et. seq.

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT a Public Hearing shall be held before the Allegan County Board of
Commissioners on the 10" day of June, 2021, at 1:00 p.m. on the consideration of an ORV Ordinance. The
public may participate in the meeting/public hearing by calling 1-929-205-6099. Meeting 1D: 859 6784 1039
and Meeting Password 61021. For other options connecting to the meeting, please visit our meeting notice
website at www.allegancounty.org or contact the County Administrator’s Office at 269-673-0239.

A copy of the draft ORV Ordinance will be available for public inspection 10 days prior to the Public Hearing
at www.allegancounty.ore under Ordinances or at the Office of the County Clerk (address below), weekdays,
between 8:00AM and 5:00PM.

Bob Genetski
County Clerk/Register
113 Chestnut Street
Allegan, Michigan, 45010
269-673-0450

All aspects of an ORV Ordinance are open for input at the Public Hearing.




